
After much planning, fundraising and organising, the PTFA is happy to
announce that our Making of Little Green Fingers legacy project has
successfully been completed! We hope the children share their exciting
experiences with you, as they begin using these new resources (which
are included with the new greenhouses at each site).

Our target would not have been met without the generous grants from
the Cambridge Community Foundation - French Farm Wind Farm
Community Group (£4,000!), Persimmon Homes Community Champion
Scheme (£1,000) and Whaplode Drove Social Club (£100). Thank you!!

Many thanks to everyone who helped us raise the necessary funds
through Your School Lottery and the PTFA Summer Fete 2022. 

A big thank you to Dennis Welch - Painter, Decorator & Handyman for
installing both of our greenhouses.

A massive thank you to You Garden, who have donated compost and
seeds to get our budding gardeners started off!

Finally, thank you to The Original Factory Shop who kindly gave us a
discount on the watering cans! 

HUGE thank yous (again) to ALL of you who have helped us complete
this project!
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